
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

01 September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re- Year 7 Biometrics Collection  
 
Unfortunately, we have encountered an issue with our new cashless catering software, and due to this we 
are now unable to conduct the biometrics screening we had planned for Monday, instead this will be done 
on Tuesday during the first day of school.  
Following school enrolment on Tuesday you will receive an email from the school with instructions for you 
to register an account with iPayimpact, which is the school’s new online payment platform. Depending on 
the speed of software synchronisation, this email maybe received on Wednesday. We recognise that 
parents will not be able to pay for school dinners until registration has occurred, and as a result we have 
given all year 7’s an ‘overdraft’ of £10 to cover this grace period, so that they can have a school dinner this 
week. Any arrears will then need to be repaid once your child is registered and you can make payments to 
their catering account. We apologise for any inconvenience this has caused, but this is unfortunately out of 
our control.   
 
We hope you have had an enjoyable summer and look forward to welcoming your child on Tuesday 5 
September. 
 
Yours Sincerely 

 
Mrs L Pond 
Headteacher 

 


